PORTLAND INTERNATIONAL JETPORT

EXIT CORRIDOR
Building Permit Application: NARRATIVE

The intent of the proposed work is to address an existing egress violation:

On the West end of the second floor of the existing terminal (not part of the recently completed
Terminal Expansion) there is a dead end corridor. Reference attached floor plan submitted as part of
this narrative. This arrangement has existed since, | believe, 2000 or thereabouts. When the situation
was brought to my attention, | met with City officials (Tammy Munson & Chris Pirone) and with Ron
Peaslee at the State Fire Marshal’s Office. The consensus was that the most expedient fix was to create
an exit, at the end of that dead end corridor, into the hold room. That is what we will do, via this
Building Permit Application.



